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Be scam aware this December -

Ahead of the busy festive period, TV licensing is working to
help customers protect themselves against being scammed.
We are continuing to ask people to STOP — CHECK — ASK if you
receive any suspicious communications that appear to be from
TV Licensing.

e STOP - Scammers will attempt to trick you into giving
away your personal or bank details. Always be wary
of letters, emails, texts or phone calls that promise
you money or a refund.

CHECK - Has the sender spelt your name correctly,
and are there any grammatical errors? You should
always make sure they have included the correct
licence number, which you can check on the TV
Licensing website.

ASK - If you are unsure about a communication you
have received, it is always best to ask someone —
perhaps a friend or trusted adviser from ERCAB. You
can go to the TV licensing website and sign in to your
licence at tvl.co.uk/yourlicence to check if anything is
wrong. You can always pop in to the bureau where
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our experienced advisers can help.

Our office will be closed over the festive period to give
our staff and volunteers a much deserved break.

We will finish up on Friday 22" December 2023 and
reopen at 9.30am Monday 8t January 2024.

Team ERCAB wish you all a healthy and Happy Christmas
New Year.




